NGF JUNIOR SCHOOL, MALVIYA NAGAR
 Date : 01.02.2019
 As per programme of the Government of India deworming dose (tablet) has to be administered to all the students of the school. As per clarification given by the Government Authorities, the deworming dose is safe and is free from any harmful effects. However, if for any reason, you do not want your ward to have this dose, you should give your objection with reasons for the same. If objection letter (enclosed) is not brought by your ward on 08.02.2019, the dose shall be administered to him/her. 

PRINCIPAL 
__________________________________________________________

OBJECTION LETTER
 I______________________ father/mother of_____________________ student of class ________________ have objection to the administration of deworming dose to my ward in the school on 08.02.2019 for the following reasons :- 
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Signature of Parent
